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Dear SFU Student, 

Saint Francis University recently received funds through the CARES (Coronavirus Aid,
Relief and Economic Security) Act passed by Congress.  The CARES Act Higher
Education Emergency Relief Fund was created to provide emergency financial aid to
students whose lives have been disrupted by the restrictions surrounding COVID-19.  

Many students across the country are facing financial challenges related to the change in
their coursework and living situation.  To appropriately distribute the CARES Act
funding to our neediest students, we are asking students to report on the factors that have
created a financial impact for them since March 13, 2020.  After reviewing each
application, we will distribute funds directly to students.  *Students must have a valid
2019-2020 FAFSA on-file with the University. Also, students who are international or
undocumented, non-degree seeking, or are enrolled in a program that is only available
100% online (MMS, MHS, MPH, etc.) are not eligible to apply.  

The application will be open from 8:00AM on Friday, May 15, 2020 to 11:59PM
on Sunday, May 31, 2020. 

To access the application, please login to my.Francis.edu and go to the Current Student
tab.  On the left navigation menu, you will find the CARES Grant Application link.  

Once you have submitted your application, you can void your original submission and
resubmit another one at the same link if you have omitted any information or need to
revise something.  You will receive a confirmation email whenever you submit or void
an application.  

We are planning to begin distributing funds to students on Friday, June 12, 2020.

Please contact Francis_CARES@francis.edu if you have any questions about this
application.  

 Sincerely, 
SFU Cares Act Committee
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